
Welcome Friends, 

to the first RBHS 

 Newsletter. 

I hope to publish One a Month 

Good News! 

We have managed to organise 

another Garden Visit for the 

group. 

We will be visiting the garden 

of Chris Cheeswright, who is a 

member of the National Gar-

den Scheme and is included in 

this year’s NGS Calendar. 

The garden visit is on 17
th

 July 

this year and will take place 

from 14:30hrs (2:30pm) till 

16:30hrs (4:30pm) 

The address is;  

2 Cedar Avenue. Wickford. 

SS12 9DT.  

Besides gardening, Chris is 

Chair of the Federation of Brit-

ish Aquatic Society and has a 

pond in the garden. 

Chris has given the group a 

reduced price for our visit, as a 

favour to the club, and has 

quoted £30.00.  

If any members would like to 
attend this garden visit, it will 
cost you £2.00 each. This 
money needs to be paid no 
later than the meeting on Mon-
day June 19th, as we need to 
communicate numbers to 
Chris, for catering purposes. 

 

 

Food Donations 

A wonderful show of support 
from the members, who 
brought in enough to fill Ange-
la’s Washing Basket for this 
project. 

 

 

 

 

Thomas and Gail were over-
whelmed by the response and 
thank everyone for their dona-
tions. We will continue to col-
lect for this project, for a while, 
so if you would like to donate a 
tin of food or something similar, 
then please bring it along on a 
Monday meeting, thank you. 

 

 

 
 

A reminder 
For those who wish to take 
part in the Spud Challenge 
this year. Potatoes and 
growing bags will be on sale 
at this meeting. 
 

 
  

The HUT  
will be open as usual. 
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Daffodil Mini 

Show 

 

 
This is your chance to 

shine!!  

 
 
 
 
Our next Monday meet-
ing on the 20

th
 March is 

our  
 

Daffodil Mini Show. 
 
Because of this, the hall 
will be open at 18:00hrs 
(6pm) 
 
So, bring your prize-
winning Daffodils along 
at 6pm to set them up for 
the show. The judging 
will be finalised by 
19:30hrs (7.30pm). 
 
The speaker for this ses-
sion will be 
 

Sue Nelson 
 

who will talk about 
 

 Dry Gardens. 
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